Thompson Historical Advisory Committee
1251S N. Stanley Road

Manistique, MI 49854
Phone (906) 341-6338
lauriejasmin@centurytel.net
January 30, 2008
Captain & Mrs. George Lisner

Chairman, Executive Committee

Chicago’s Christmas Ship

1284 Prairie Avenue

Des Plaines, IL  60016

Dear Captain & Mrs. Lisner,

I am enclosing an article that was printed in the Mining Journal for you to see.  I’m afraid that they misquoted us and stated in the article that the trees were purchased by the Coast Guard.  If you would like me to have that retracted, please let me know and I will send them a note.  Other than that, I thought they did a pretty nice job.  
I’m also sending you a copy of a poem that was written by one of our committee member, Char Crosby.  She was unable to join us in Chicago but as you can see from her poem, she was certainly there in heart.  She lives on Lake Michigan and was able to watch as the Mackinaw was tending the buoy off Wiggins Point near her home.
I hope you and your family are well and enjoying the holiday season.  I am positive that we will be back in Chicago again next year and bringing trees for your families.  

Merry Christmas to you and a Happy, Healthy & Peaceful New Year!

With warm regards,
Laurie Jasmin


